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Will you write a letter to the Chancellor to let him know you are disappointed 
with the support he’s offering people with their energy bills?

Energy bills are soaring right now, and from April they are set to rise by an average of 
£700 per year. The Chancellor, Rishi Sunak, has announced some measures that will 
alleviate the cost but they don’t go far enough. His plan still leaves people hundreds 
of pounds short on their bills.

If enough of us send him letters, he’ll have to take notice.  

We’ll deliver everyone’s letters to the Chancellor at once ahead of the  
Spring Statement. Please get your letter to us as soon as possible,  
and by Thursday 10th March at the latest.

You may want to answer the following questions in your letter: 

• Why are you worried about rising energy bills? 

• Why are you disappointed with the Chancellor’s response? 

Thank you so much for your help.

Please post your letter to: 

FREEPOST 
Age UK Campaigns  

This is a freepost address, so your letter will not need a stamp. 

If you would like to keep up to date with our energy bills 
campaign, please sign up for our e-newsletters at www.
ageuk.org.uk/our-impact/campaigning/campaign-updates/.

We might use anonymised excerpts of your letter in the media and on social media.  
You can opt out by adding a note on the back of your envelope to let us know.


